April 18,2014

Dear Steve:

I just wanted to send you a heartfelt thanks for your hard work and attention in assisting me in
securing a position with Sky Lakes Medical Center in Klamath Falls, Oregon. I must say that your
attention to detail as well as the advice you gave me was instrumental in helping me obtain the
contract. I believe that your faith in me as well as the relationship that you have with the hospital
administration made it much easier to interview and I owe you a debt of gratitude for the reception
I received, as well as you pointing me in the right direction. Everything you told me about Sky
Lakes is true and I feel that your honesty and integrity certainly is evident in outcome. From
discussing the position to prepping me on the interview, you were always willing to go the extra
mile for me. Iam immensely happy with the outcome and how smoothly the process went. I am
sure you client feels the same way as it seems they were very comfortable with the interview from
the get go.

I will always be grateful for your advice, feedback and direction.

John Medica M.D.
Urology



